
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Gary Pemberton                                                                                                                     2021-08-27 
Neighbourhood Advisor 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square,  
Victoria BC  V8W 1P6 
 
 
Dear Mr. Pemberton; 
 
 
The board of the Rockland Neighbourhood Association supports Gonzales becoming an independent 
neighbourhood association.  
 
The RNA is not in a position to speak to the proposal regarding formation of a new Rockland-Gonzales 
Neighbourhood Association without going to its full membership.  This could be raised at the next AGM, 
but at this time, the RNA does not have a mandate to support such a proposal. 
 
Additionally, the results from the “Have Your Say – Neighbourhood Boundaries” survey conducted by 
the City appear to be consistent with Rockland maintaining its independence.  
 
 
 
Regards, 
  
 

 
 
Art Hamilton 
Acting President 
Rockland Neighbourhood Association 


